

Robert Watt Secretary General Department of Health Block 1 Miesian Plaza 50-58 Baggot St Lower Dublin 2

12 October 2021

Ref: PQ/EMcC/RW/20211012

Dear Robert,

New Director of Healthcare Regulation

I am writing to formally announce the appointment of Sean Egan to the role of Director of Healthcare Regulation within HIQA following an open competition.

Sean has worked in HIQA over the last eight years, having most recently served as Head of Healthcare within the Regulation Directorate.

Mr Egan looks forward to working with you as HIQA continues to drive improvements in the quality and safety of care through the expansion of the regulation of healthcare services

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Yours sincerely,

PHELIM QUINN
Chief Executive